
 

January 24, 2005 
 
 
 
Telecommunication Certification Body (and/or)  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mil a Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Re:  Attestation for Schematic Listed Model Number 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The WML-C20AH radio is identical to the WML-C30XX radio.  The manufacturer, Mitsumi Electric 
Company, generated the interim part number (WML-C20AH) to cover parts manufactured as 
demo units before the certifications on the WML-C30XX were completed.   All approvals were 
sought using the model name WML-C30XX.  However, since the schematic was generated 
during the interim period and since the layout has not changed, the model name on the document 
was not updated.   
 
Please contact me by telephone at (425) 356-1765 or by e-mail (katie.molina@intermec.com) if 
there are questions or additional information needed concerning this attestation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Katie Molina 
Compliance Engineer 

Safety & Compliance 
6001 36th Avenue West  
Everett, Washington 98203 
United States 
tel   425 356 1765 
fax 425 348 2633
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